From: Nate Klatt

To: MBX USTR 301laircraft
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to Changes to LCA Comment Portal: ICR 202005-0350-001
Date: Saturday, June 6, 2020 1:10:15 PM

To Whom it May Concern:

| write today to voice my opposition to proposed changes in the Comment Portal related to the
Large Civil Aircraft dispute.

Proposed tariffs on European Union goods in response to this dispute could disporportionally
harm hundreds of thousands of US small business and affect millions of American jobs.
These business owners and employees deserve an accessible vehicle to voice their concerns
over any proposed action. Any change to the portal that complicates access or increases the
amount of time required for US citizens to voice their opinion will result in an incomplete
understanding of the impact any action could have on US small businesses, employees,
consumers and the economy.

Please do not turn your back on the voices of US citizens in the name of expediency. If a
large volume of US Citizens choose to comment on this proposal, the USTR needs to hear
their concerns.

Sincerely and with respect,

Nate Klatt
Owner
The Harvest Wine Company

nate@harvestwineco.com
(303) 241-1039

“Elevating the art of consumption”
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